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Revenue Requirement Senior Manager 
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October 25, 2023 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
 Re: Docket No. RE 184 (formerly Docket No. UM 2067) 

In the Matter of Idaho Power Company’s Application for an Order 
Approving Deferred Accounting of Costs Associated with Response to 
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency – 3rd Quarter 2023 Compliance 
Report 
 

Attention Filing Center: 
 

In compliance with Order No. 20-377, Idaho Power Company hereby provides 
notice to the Public Utility Commission of Oregon of the costs, savings, and benefits 
resulting from COVID-19. Order No. 23-185 in Docket UE 417 approved amortization of 
$163,167 in the deferred COVID-19 Arrearage Management Program costs through May 
31, 2023, effective June 1, 2023. Because there will be no additional COVID-19 
incremental costs, no additional amounts have been, or will be, deferred. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Regulatory Consultant Courtney 
Waites at (208) 388-5612. 
 
    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    Matt Larkin 
     
 
MTL/sg 
 


